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21/03/2022  
 
Deputy Brian Stanley 
Dáil Eireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 
 
RE: Ref: 11146/22  
RE: “To ask the Minister for Health the number of whole-time equivalent consultant 
paediatric ENT surgeons attached to Tullamore Regional Hospital in 2020, 2021 and to 
date in 2022, in tabular form; and if this number will be further increased”. 
 
Dear Deputy,  
 
Further to your recent correspondence regarding the above, I can advise that there is no 

dedicated paediatric consultant attached to Midland Regional Hospital Tullamore. There are 

three ENT Surgeons who provide an ENT service for elective procedures for paediatrics that 

meets the needs of our current patient profile.  

 
If I can provide any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Catriona McDonald 

_______________ 
Catriona McDonald 
General Manager 
 


